
 

     June 2025 
 

 

 
New Cantonal Law Implementing Federal 

Regulations Regarding the Trimming of Hedges and 
Trees 

 
Since January 1, 2025, the pruning of trees and trimming of hedges are only permitted 
from September 1 to March 15 of the following year, in order to protect wildlife, 
particularly birds. 
 
It is essential to carry out this work in such a way that the distance from property 
boundaries is respected at all times, especially along public land (roads and sidewalks), 
in accordance with the rules defined in the 1987 Rural Code (see diagram below): 

 

 

 
 
 
During the next trimming, it is important to 
anticipate branch growth so that the 0.5 m 
distance to public land is maintained at all 
times, both at ground level and at the top of the 
hedge. 
 
For hedges, a trimming height of 2 meters must 
be observed along roads, sidewalks, and public 
paths! 
 
 

 
For the current year, and considering the major change regarding the permitted trimming 
period, the Municipality will limit its actions to reminding property owners of these rules and 
will authorize trimming that is necessary to clear public pathways, even outside the mentioned 
dates. 
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Municipal Police Regulations Regarding Noisy Work 
 

Since January 1, 2025, noisy leaf blowers (with an LWA1 over 95 dB) may only be used 
from October to December. 
 
Quieter leaf blowers, with an LWA of 95 dB or less, are permitted year-round. 
 
The use of very noisy devices (with an LWA over 110 dB) is subject to mandatory 
notification as very noisy work. 
We also remind you that noisy work of any kind is strictly prohibited: 

 On Sundays and public holidays, 
 On other days between 7:00 p.m. and 7:00 a.m., and between 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 

p.m., 
 On Saturdays from 5:00 p.m. onwards. 

Property owners are requested to respect these rules and inform any companies they 
hire. 
 
 
 
In the case of exceptional events, please inform your neighbours and 
notify the Municipality and SDS security company (022 776 40 41). 
 

  

 
Thank you for being 
considerate of your 

neighbours ! 

Walking Dogs 
 
Dogs must be kept on a leash in public areas, including agricultural 
zones and forests. Please pick up after them and dispose of waste in 
the designated bins. 
A dog park is available where they can roam freely, but always under 
their owner’s supervision. 
Even on a leash, dogs are not allowed on the beach or at the Sports 
Center, except on the terrace of the La Bohème restaurant (access 
only from the parking lot). 
 
 

 
 
 

 

               

 
The Municipality wishes you a lovely summer. 

 
 
 
 
 
1 Values shown on a white sticker stuck on each device 
 


